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Public Assistance Request   
 
(MUKILTEO, WA)  On May 19, 2018, at approximately 9:40 A.M., Mukilteo Police officers 
responded to a domestic disturbance in the 9600 block of Harbour Place. Upon arrival 
officers discovered that a female was seriously assaulted during a domestic violence 
incident at the location. During the assault she was forced to ingest a controlled substance 
and became unconscious. The officers administered Narcan to counter the effects of the 
controlled substance which revived the female. She was then transported to a local hospital 
for treatment. 
 
The Mukilteo Police Department is continuing to investigate this incident and is asking for 
help from the community. Detectives would like to talk to anyone who was at the scene 
during the incident particularly the woman seen in the photographs wearing a red dress. It 
is believed that she assisted the victim prior to police arrival and may be able to provide 
important information.  
 
Anyone with information regarding this incident and the woman seen in the red dress is 
asked to contact Detective Sergeant Andy Illyn at a.illyn@mukilteowa.gov or 
crimetips@mukilteowa.gov. Detective Sergeant Illyn can also be contacted directly at 425-
367-1988. The Mukilteo Police Department is interested in any information provided.   
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